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As a parent, grandparent, small business owner, I have many reasons to be extremely
concerned about the future of my state, my country, and my planet. Legislators must stand
strong behind legislation which serves to protect our environment for generations to come.
Climate change is mreal. Stand for that, and those,  who have no voice. Our air, water, land,
plants, and animals. Our children. 
Thank you.
Ella Wolter
Hood River, Oregon 97031
-- 
Ella

Every day when we wake up, we have a choice. Will we choose fear or will we choose
compassion and love?
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